
 

 

Power Cart Update 

 

 

October 18th 

 

Due to the excessive amount of rain we have received over 

this past week (in excess of 8mm) this combined with cooler 

temperatures. We will not allow the use of power carts for at 

least the next 7 days (through Sunday, October 25th). 

Beside the excessive rain, the recent fairway & green aeration 

has not only saturated the golf course but also rendered 

it extremely vulnerable to damage. Power cart status will be re-

evaluated next weekend, but with more rain and 

cooler temperatures in the forecast in the days to come, we 

may be forced to stop cart usage for the remainder of 

the season (Sunday, November 8th). 

 

Our 1st priority is to protect the golf course going into the 

Winter months to ensure all of you may enjoy the best possible 

playing conditions on opening day scheduled March 19th, 

2021. 



 

 

On behalf of The Harvest Golf Club, I would like to sincerely 

thank you in advance for your support and understanding. 

 

Respectfully, 

Gilles Dufort 

General Manager/Executive Professional 

Harvest Golf Club LTD. 

    

 


